## CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

Planning Department Suzanne Lubar, Director



Mayor Richard J. Berry

April 4, 2017

Philip W. Clark, PE Clark Consulting Engineers 19 Ryan Rd Edgewood, NM 87015

Re: A-TECH SECURITY

4616 Hawkins NE

Request Permanent CO - Accepted

Engineer's Stamp dated: 5-25-16 (D17D104)

Certification dated: 3-31-17

PO Box 1293

Dear Mr. Clark,

Based on the Certification received 3/31/2017, the site is acceptable for release of permanent

Certificate of Occupancy by Hydrology.

Albuquerque

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3999 or Totten Elliott at 924-3982.

New Mexico 87103

www.cabq.gov

Shahab Biazar, P.E.

Sincerely.

City Engineer, Planning Dept.

**Development Review Services** 

TE/SB

C: email Cordova, Camille C.; Miranda, Rachel; Sandoval, Darlene M.; Blocker,

Lois